GREATER**LONDON**AUTHORITY



Corporate Management Our ref: MGLA280116-3946

Date: 1 February 2016

Dear

Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email of 27 January 2016 in which you requested the following information:

"I would like to know the amount spent on tea/biscuits at City Hall assembly public meetings for each of the past five years.

I would like to know the amount spent on general refreshments at City Hall assembly public meetings for each of the past five years"

We have conducted searches with the Assembly and Secretariat teams and can confirm that no amount of money has been spent on teas/coffees and general refreshments at City Hall assembly public meetings for each of the past five years.

Assembly Members are provided with carafes of tap water at public meetings, however there are no charges.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you quote the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Meena Shah

Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information